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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Peter Bradford
1717 "H" Street N.W,
Washington, D.C. 20555

September 28, 1981,

Dear Mr. Bradford:

We consider that the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant
is extremely dangerous., It will damage the ocean by
releasing hot wate- and pollutants into it. There is no
safe method of storage for the nuclear wastes it will
generate. And if there should be the large earth gquake
which we have been warned is coming, the entire state of
Californis will be placed in jeopardy.

Califoinia now has twenty percent more energy than it
needs. If we must have a Diablo Canyon power plant, let
it not be nuclear.

Sincerely,
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